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To Whom It May Concern:

Please ensure the protection of the Buffalo National River watershed from industrial farming practices by
establishing a permanent moratorium on medium and large scale swine CAFO’s.

The science is clear—karst topography and industrial farming practices are bad for the river and its
tributaries.

The economic impact is clear—we will not stand idly and allow such practices to continue. We don’t
want to end up with a multi million dollar buyout ever again. The many small businesses that depend on
the Buffalo National River for their livelihood need it to be protected. Forever.

Please keep the waters of the Buffalo running clear.

Remaining steadfast,
Katie Deakins
Harrison, AR
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